D @sraver

May 9th, 2025

Dear Valued Customer,

As always, we remain committed to delivering the highest quality products you’ve

come to expect from us. Due to sustained increases in input costs—including steel, labor,
freight, and other key materials—we will be implementing a general price adjustment

of up to 10% effective June, 9 2025 .

We have been careful to allow the recent macroeconomic changes to develop to the
point where we have a clearer picture of our costs going forward before taking any
pricing actions. This adjustment is necessary to maintain the quality, reliability, and
service standards that are foundational to our partnership. We understand the pressures
you face and will work closely with you to ensure a smooth transition.

Your sales representative will be in touch to discuss specific impacts and answer any
questions you may have.

We appreciate your continued trust and partnership.

Sincerely,

Micah Dawson

VP of Sales

M&M Manufacturing / Snappy

M&M Manufacturing Inc.
4001 Mark IV Parkway
Fort Worth, TX 76106



